
Reform Water User Association 

Board Meeting Minutes 

November 4th, 2024 

 

The Reform Water Association Board meeting was called to order at 6:06 PM by President Keith 

Woods. The following business was conducted: 

 

Present: 

Keith Woods, President 

Absent: 

Junior Grantham, Vice-President 

Robert Bright     

Paul Lanthrip Jr. 

Charles Fondren

Others in attendance: 

 Katy Douglas, GTPDD 

 Tammie McGarr, GTPDD       

 Daniel Gilliland, Water Technician     

   

The minutes from the October and November meeting were reviewed for approval. Robert 

Bright motioned for approval, seconded by Charles Fondren.  

 

GTPDD presented the accounts payable and financial report for approval. After review, Junior 

Grantham motioned for approval, seconded by Robert Bright to pay all bills and accept the 

financial report.  

 

The board motioned for disconnects notices to be sent to customers for balances over $40, true 

disconnects will not start until January to give customers an extended time to pay on delinquent 

bills. Vice President Junior motioned for approval, with Robert Bright seconding.  

 

Vice-President Junior Grantham wants to set up a meeting with multiple companies that work 

with water associations for quality testing, rate studies, and water management. This will be 

further discussed at a later time. the The board also requested GTPDD to request a rate study 

from MSRWA. 

 

President Keith Woods discussed old business of setting up a customer account at Renasant Bank 

for GTPDD to have access, and adding current board members to the bank accounts. Charles 

Fondren discussed locating the key to the safe deposit at the bank.  

 

The board motioned the monthly board meetings to be moved to the first Thursday following the 

first Monday of each month. This will help with book keeping and bank records. The motion 

passed unanimously.  

 

President Woods verified that all the computers, phone and equipment has been picked up from 

her home. Franklin phone/internet was also disconnected. The phone number will forward to 

GTPDD. 

 

Mr. Paul Lanthrip, Jr. has resigned from the board.  

 



Robert Bright made a motion, with Vice President Junior Grantham providing a second, to 

adjourn until December 5th, 2024 for the annual meeting.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

The meeting was moved to December 10th, 2024 due to members not being able to attend prior 

date. 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Keith Woods, President  


